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DECISION:  

The Disciplinary Committee of WAKO imposes an official warning about WAKO 

Hungary and imposes a fine in the amount of € 1000,--. The fine has to be paid until 

the 1st of October 2022.  

Furthermore we inform WAKO Hungary, that the ban of Mr. Krisztian Jaroszkievicz's 

has extended to October 21th  2023. 

Until October 21th  2023 Mr. Krisztian Jaroszkievicz's has no right to compete or take 

part in any international event or Championship held by WAKO or in any other 

international competition recognized by WAKO. 

The suspension that lasts from 22nd October 2021 to 21nd October 2023 is NOT limited 
to the activity of a coach. 
The ban includes any activity of exercising a function in the following causes: 

o Any international event held by WAKO (E.g. seminars, training camps, 
meetings). 

o Any Championship held by WAKO (World Championship, European 
Championship). 

o Any international competition recognized by WAKO (E.g. World Cups, 
other cups and competitions in the official WAKO calendar). 

The ban includes NOT an acitivity in the following causes: 
o Any National competition or event. 
o Any international event that is not recognized by WAKO (E.g. seminars, 

training camps, meetings, that are not in the official WAKO calendar). 
o To be a spectator at a kickboxing event. A spectator is only allowed to 

be present on the spectator seats. It is not allowed to stay on the event 
area or in the warm-up rooms. 

o Exercise the function of a national team coach in Hungary and preparing 
the team in Hungary. 

--- 

Mag. Nikolaus Gstättner 

Chairman WAKO Disciplinary Committee  
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